
Carnival Corporation Statement:  
Safety, Environment, Compliance are Top Priorities  
Excellence in safety, environmental protection and compliance are top priorities for Carnival 
Corporation and our nine global cruise line brands. Our guests depend on us to take them 
safely to places with clean air and water and to see beautiful environments and destinations, so 
it is critically important to us to do our part to protect and preserve the environment. 
 
The measure of a great company is one that learns from mistakes. We have acknowledged our 
past mistakes – and now our focus is on understanding the root causes and continuing to take 
concrete steps to avoid issues in the future, with a determination to build a world-class, enduring 
culture of compliance, one that involves all of our 150,000 employees and one that all of us can 
be proud of.  

It is a continuous improvement process, and a top company priority. However, we recognize 
that there are skeptics and that our actions speak louder than words. To that end, we have 
enhanced our environmental compliance framework and significantly increased the resources 
devoted to our compliance function. We are executing on our priorities with tangible actions and 
improvements. Over the last three years, we have spent almost a billion dollars on 
environmental initiatives, implemented new and more effective procedures, and invested in 
hundreds of thousands of hours of training for our crew members.  Our focus is not only to meet 
our compliance targets but to also constantly improve every day in environmental excellence 
and stewardship.  

Recently, we have strengthened our commitment to compliance and the environment with a 
series of actions, including a dramatic reduction of single-use plastics, cleaner and more 
efficient energy systems, lessening our food waste, using water more judiciously and much 
more as part of our ongoing effort for continuous improvement. In August, Pete Anderson, a 
former federal prosecutor with over 20 years of experience in corporate compliance, was named 
to the newly created position of chief ethics and compliance officer. Under his leadership, the 
company is building a comprehensive ethics and compliance program to drive a world-class, 
enduring culture of compliance, learning and integrity inside the corporation and our cruise lines.  

Our desire as travelers to experience as much of the world as we can must be balanced in a 
way that is sustainable to the natural environment that we need to protect as well as the 
communities we treasure. The more we learn, the more we must be willing to share 
responsibility as we move surely and consistently in the direction of zero-impact. Our goal is to 
meet and/or exceed all legal and statutory requirements, promote the highest ethical principles, 
and consistently achieve environmental excellence and operational compliance. 
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